
From: Beth Fallaw <bfallaw@scprt.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 9/29/2013 6:51:07 AM
Subject: Re: Carolighting

10 is great if that still works for you. They didn't give out any handouts. Do you want me to call you? 
Best number to reach you? If you want to call me 734-0450. Beth

Sent from my Verizon Wireless Phone

-----Reply message -----
From: "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
Date: Wed, Sep 25, 2013 9:42 am
Subject: Carolighting
To: "Beth Fallaw" <bfallaw@scprt.com>

Yes, does 10:00 a.m. work for you?
Was any information passed out at the meeting on the 18th?

Look forward to the call. 
Thank you,
Katherine

From: Beth Fallaw [mailto:bfallaw@scprt.com]
Sent: Tuesday, September 24, 2013 2:17 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Carolighting

Hi Katherine-I wanted to reach out to you regarding the Carolighting. Do you have some time on 9/30 to chat via 
phone? Beth

Beth Fallaw
SC Department of Parks, Recreation & Tourism
1205 Pendleton Street, Suite 241
Columbia, SC 29201
Phone: 803-734-0450
Mobile: 803-476-6113 Fax: 803-734-1163
bfallaw@scprt.com
http://www.discoversouthcarolina.com/
Reserve September 27, 28 and 29 to attend the 2013 Atalaya Arts and Crafts Festival. 
Please visit www.atalayafestival.com for more information.

Atalaya
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The language contained in this email or any attachment thereto does not create an expressed or implied contract between the receiver and the South 
Carolina Department of Parks, Recreation and Tourism (SCPRT). Promises or assurances whether written or oral which are contrary to or inconsistent 
with the terms of an existing contract between the receiver and SCPRT do not amend the terms of any existing contract or create a new contract.
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